ANNOUNCEMENTS

April 9, 2023

- **Welcome!** Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.
- Place your **prayer requests** in the basket on the table at the rear of the sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.
- **Hearing assisted devices** are available from the sound board operator. **Large print readers** are available in the narthex near the main office.
- We are livestreaming worship on Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom.

+++

- Thank you very much for your contributions to the Deacons' food drive. We just donated 187 pounds worth of food to the Food Bank!
- The Adult Education class following worship has been watching "*The Chosen*," a series which presents the Gospel story through the lives of the people who encounter Jesus. The class has watched the first five episodes and will continue with episode 6 next week. All are welcome.
- The Adult Education Committee is also offering a study of *Jesus in Me* by Anne Graham Lotz (Billy Graham's daughter) on Tuesdays at 1:00 pm. The book is about the Holy Spirit and you. See Michelle Mackey for info.
- The next **Women's Association Craft and Lunch** will be Tues., April 11 at 10:30 am. Bring \$5.00 for supplies; lunch is free. Sign up on the sheet outside the office, or contact Debbie Shellenbarger or Gladys Welker.
- The next **UKirk Team Trivia Night** will be Friday, April 14, at 7:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church of Okemos. See the flyer by the office door.
- The Parish Life and Spiritual Growth Committees' **Family Game Night** will be Sat., April 29, at 5:30 pm in the Dining Room. Fun! Food! Prizes!
- Thanks to a generous donor, our church will once again be offering a **free week of summer camp** at Camp Greenwood (campgreenwood.org) to all our church youth and one friend each. See Lori Filka for the codes.
- •The Mission Committee is planning a trip from September 15-25 to assist the Lakota Sioux people at the Pine Ridge Reservation in South Dakota, one of the most impoverished places in America. See Rex Hauser for more information. Reservations will need to be made soon.
- We are collecting items to be sold at our **spring rummage sale**.
- If you ordered **Easter flowers**, please feel free to take yours home today.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

April 9, 2023

- **WELCOME!** Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.
- Place your **prayer requests** in the basket on the table at the rear of the sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.
- **Hearing assisted devices** are available from the sound board operator. **Large print readers** are available in the narthex near the main office.
- We are livestreaming worship on Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom.

+++

- Thank you very much for your contributions to the Deacons' food drive. We just donated 187 pounds worth of food to the Food Bank!
- The Adult Education class following worship has been watching "*The Chosen*," a series which presents the Gospel story through the lives of the people who encounter Jesus. The class has watched the first five episodes and will continue with episode 6 next week. All are welcome.
- The Adult Education Committee is also offering a study of *Jesus in Me* by Anne Graham Lotz (Billy Graham's daughter) on Tuesdays at 1:00 pm. The book is about the Holy Spirit and you. See Michelle Mackey for info.
- The next **Women's Association Craft and Lunch** will be Tues., April 11 at 10:30 am. Bring \$5.00 for supplies; lunch is free. Sign up on the sheet outside the office, or contact Debbie Shellenbarger or Gladys Welker.
- The next **UKirk Team Trivia Night** will be Friday, April 14, at 7:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church of Okemos. See the flyer by the office door.
- The Parish Life and Spiritual Growth Committees' **Family Game Night** will be Sat., April 29, at 5:30 pm in the Dining Room. Fun! Food! Prizes!
- Thanks to a generous donor, our church will once again be offering a **free week of summer camp** at Camp Greenwood (campgreenwood.org) to all our church youth and one friend each. See Lori Filka for the codes.
- •The **Mission Committee is planning a trip** from September 15-25 to assist the Lakota Sioux people at the **Pine Ridge Reservation** in South Dakota, one of the most impoverished places in America. See Rex Hauser for more information. Reservations will need to be made soon.
- We are collecting items to be sold at our **spring rummage sale**.
- If you ordered **Easter flowers**, please feel free to take yours home today.